
 

        October 2018 

 

Greetings! 

 

Our next meeting is Friday, October 12, 7 PM.   If you haven’t seen the hall or 

new fences, here’s your chance. 

 

We are excited to welcome our new members:  David Chaffe, Joyce Herridge, 

Lynne and Ron Lane (from Rec Rowing) Al Shynal.   

 

Still to come, 2 University regattas: 

Ontario University Championships on October 20 and, 

Canadian University Championships on November 3, 4. 

 

The annual Turkey Roll is slated for Friday, November 16. Please note: This is the third 

Friday in November. This is a fabulous night! All members and guests are welcome. 

 

Coming soon: Falling leaves!! As fall progresses and the trees shed, there will be a work 

party to clear them away. T.B.A. 

 

See you soon, 

 

Wayne 

 

 

 

Check out our Alumni website for updates:   www.stcraa.com 
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